
From: Darryl Palmer <  
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 9:54 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: Timelapse video 
 
Hello, 
This is a time-lapse video shot in Cheakamus Crossing several years ago prior to the previous Council’s 
restrictions on asphalt production in the neighbourhood.  As you can clearly see, the smoke from the 
plant as well as the dust from the quarry blow into Cheakamus Crossing throughout the day.  If you are 
thinking of increasing asphalt production, this is what we have to look forward to.  Bear in mind too that 
population density has only increased since this video was shot and will by all accounts continue to do 
so.  We appose any further increase in asphalt production in Cheakamus Crossing. 
Deann & Darryl Palmer 
1176 Whitewater Drive 
 
 




